
Call to order 7:02pm 
Reading of the minutes - motion to waive, seconded by most all in the room 
 
Field closure was good according to Frank Berta, he also reports that the A/C in the clubhouse 
needs to be fixed and that he thinks the coaches/managers meeting went well 
 
Treasurer’s report --  
Main Account: 723.94 
Calendar Account: 4113.51 
PayPal: 130.13 
Income From Snack Shack: 209.09 
Expenses: 533.21 
 
Eric Michael - we are looking for rototillers as we want to flip the infield and leave it sit for the off 
season and then re-address after the thaw. Drew Reynolds says he wil check with Brower as he 
did it in the past for the league. 
 
Frank Berta reports that Under-Armour was supposed to take over uniforms but at the 
President’s meeting he found out that they “bit off more than they can chew”, so Majestic 
stepped in to bail them out and Nike is now the apparel provider of MLB. Majestic and all its 
holdings were then bought by Fanatics, so we should be good for the upcoming season and no 
uniform shortages. 
 
Frank also reports that we are switching from the current leaguelinup driven website and that it 
is currently under review, main reason is that eventually all Little League teams will be forced to 
use the Blue Sombrero drive website now owned by Dicks Sporting Goods, but ultimately it 
allows us to pay one less bill as leaguelineup would potentially cost the league $190 and the 
new site costs nothing. New site will handle background checks, as well as, registration. 
 
Frank says we are looking to move tryouts up one week, but it is still uncertain. 
 
Announced that this Wednesday 12/5 at 7pm the rules meeting will be held, anyone that wants 
to propose a new rule it must be submitted in writing to himself or the league in some form prior 
to the meeting so that it can be emailed to the league for review. 
 
Call to adjourn and seconded by those in room - 7:22pm 


